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Early Morning Drop Off Program

The Academy is once again pleased to provide the Early Morning Drop
off service to our SHCA families. The program is available to any
SHCA family with students in grades 3K through 8th that would need
to drop their child/ren off early. SHCA personnel supervise the
students until morning line up.

Program Start: Monday, September 11, 2023

Fee: $5.00/day per child

Billing: Families will receive a bill at the end of every month.
Registration: Not required.

Time: 7:00 a.m. - 7:35 a.m.

Entrance: 84th Street Double Red Doors

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school

at (718) 456-6636.

Michael J. Callaghan, Principal




